Department of Education
Region Vi - Westem Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Gabriel M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

Avugust 20, 2019

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads Concerned
Officers of DESSPAA-Akian
District Journalism Focal Persons
Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be’informed thal there will be a meeting of Division Elementary and
Secondary School Paper Advisers Association {DESSPAA] — Aklan and District Journalism
Focal Persons on Friday, August 23, 2019 at 1:00 o' clock in the afternoon at ASJ Hall,
Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Important maiters regarding our joumnailism related activities this school year will
be discussed. :

Please be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

. < Z T
Dr. sAWﬂ'on 0. 'ocr@vo, JR., CESO.V,
Schools Division Superintendent @ﬁa&
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